
Development of Laldia Terminal Through Public Private Partnership 

Application Protocol 

"The On-line Registration is an Automated Process. All Interested Applicants are requested to 

Purchase the RFQ document first  from the Chittagong Port Authority (The Project Director, 

Laldia Terminal Project, Chittagong Port Authority, Tel: + 88 031-2510893, email: 

mhk_11@yahoo.com) with a non-refundable amount of BDT 10,000.00 (BDT Ten Thousand 

Only) in favor of Chittagong Port Authority through Pay Order/ Bank Draft and then email the 

scanned copy of the Money Receipt/Pay Order Receipt at the following address: 

laldia-terminal@pppo.gov.bd  

Once, the money receipt is received, a message will be sent to the Interested Applicants 

confirming the on-line registration and with access code to the virtual Data Room created for 

the Project to access all the information relevant to the RFQ process and other available 

Project Information." 
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